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EDITORIAL

The American Mosquito Control Association has established a new committee, which
will be known as the “Committee for Operational Articles.” The purpose of this
Committee is to seck out articles from the operational people for publication in Mos-
quito News. There has been much demand for articles in Mosquito News dealing
with mosquito control operations and operational problems. There are many dif-
ferent ideas carried out in mosquito control operations throughout the country, which
would be of great benefit to other operational people if those procedures could be
described in Mosquito News for distribution. The Committee appointed to carry out
this task is as follows:

Mr. George T. Carmichael, 5301 Cartier Avenue, New Orleans, Louisiana, 70122,
Chairman, representing the Southeastern Section.

Dr. Lyle Hagmann, Rutgers University, New Brunswick, New Jersey, o8go1,
representing the Northeastern Section.

Mr. A. W. Buzicky, Metropolitan Mosquito Control District, 797 Raymond
Avenue, St. Paul, Minnesota, 55114, representing the Midwest Section.

Mr. T. D. Mulhern, California State Department of Health, 908 West Fairmont
Avenue, Fresno, California, 93727, representing the Western Section.

It will be the responsibility of each member of this Committee to procure articles
from his section of the country which represent innovations, different approaches, or
improved methods in mosquito control. The members of the committee have been
instructed to work with the operational people in obtaining articles throughout the
year. The committcemen will serve as ghost writers, co-authors, or advisors ‘when
requested, in order to obtain the desired articles for publication. It will be the re-
sponsibility of each member of the Committee to sce that his section of the country
is well represented with operational articles in Mosquito News, and the responsibility
of each member of AMCA in the respective regions to assist his local committee member.

Each person who has an operational item which he would fike to share with other
mosquito control personnel is asked to contact the Committee representative of his
section, who will make arrangements for publication. We encourage the use of
pictures and drawings, which when well chosen can take the place of many words, and,
incidentally make the writing much easier—G. T. Carmichael



